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Bridge Lights Set For Repair
(KAIR)--The lights on the Amelia Earhart Memorial Bridge, which have been off for the past few
days have been scheduled for repair.

According to Atchison City Manager Trey Cocking, technicians have been notified of the problem
and will start the repair work in the next few days. There is no time table on when the work will be
completed. 
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